
Dear Chair Holvey, Vice Chair Drazan, Vice Chair Warner, and House committee on Rules, 

 

Contacting you today to ask that you please vote NO on HB4005 – the lock up gun bill. This bill overturns 

my second amendment rights, “A well-regulated Militia, being necessary to the security of a free state, 

the right of the people to keep and bear Arms, shall not be infringed.” 

 

This bill most definitely infringes on my right. Please protect my rights to ensure me that I can protect 

my family. 

 

Thank you 

 

Avery Toran 

10589 Carbon Lane, Salem, OR 97305 

Member of the Russian Old Believer Community 

 


